

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Executive Headteacher: Mrs. Sal Ducker Head of School: Miss. Libby Thomassen

Tuesday, 17th December 2024

Election of Parent/Carer Governor Outcome

Dear Parents and Carers.

I wanted to write to you to confirm the outcome of the parent governor vacancy and am pleased to announce that Aaron Wanford was the successful candidate and will take up position alongside the other parent governor, Laura Nunn, when Chris Lickfold's term comes to an end in January.

I want to take this opportunity to thank the other candidates for putting themselves forward for the role, the role of parent governor is a key part of the school community, and it was great to have a number of parents/carers interested.

Yours faithfully,

Sophy Davies

Chair of Local Governing Body